
3rd Grade News 

5/20-5/24/2019 

Important Dates: 

 

 05/22 Urban air field trip 

 05/24 FBA program end of  

  the year  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 Hi Parents and students!!  We have had a wonderful year in Third Grade!  I have en-

joyed living life with your kids, teaching, and learning with them.  This was truly an amaz-

ing year!  I pray that the Lord blesses you and your children and causes His face to shine 

upon you all!    

 I hope that you have a wonderful summer. For those returning, I will be excited to 

see you next year.  For those that are leaving, I hope that you have a wonderful learning ad-

venture at your new school, and I will miss you very much.  If I can be of any help with 

your future adventures please let me know. 

A friend loveth at all times, and a brother is born to help in time of need.  Prov. 17:17 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Escobedo 

May Memory Verse 

For God so loved the world that he gave his 

one and only son that whoever believes in him 

will not perish but have everlasting life. 

John 3:16 


